Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines
Pasuguan ng Pilipinas

Seoul

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF AWARD

20 January 2025

Dear Mr. Kim,

Please be informed that upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Philippine Embassy, Seoul, as contained in its Resolution No.
02-2025 dated 20 January 2025, the Embassy is awarding to SAMSUNG OFFICE
FURNITURE CO., LTD. the contract for the rented furniture for an official event of the
Embassy.

Should you have any inquiries, you may contact Ms. Anna Gabriella E. Guinto,
BAC Secretariat, at (02) 788-2100-2101 loc. 142 or email at
anna.estimada@dfa.gov.ph. This Notice is issued in accordance with the
requirements of Republic Act No. 9184, otherwise known as the Government
Procurement Act of 2003.

Very truly yours,

M. b o L44.
MARIA THERESA B. DIZON-DE VEGA
Ambassador and Head of Procuring Entity

Mr. IL-SEOP KIM
Samsung Office Furniture Co., Ltd.
14-50 Seoksil-ro Yulseok-gil, Wabu-eup
Namyangju-si, Gyeonggi-do
E-mail: rental1234@naver.com
Telephone No.: (02) 788-2100

80 Hoenamu-—ro, Yongsan—gu, Seoul 04346, Korea
Tel (822)796-7387~9 Fax.(822)796—-0827
www . philembassy—seoul,com



